
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OUR MISSION                                                                                        
Windsor Park United Church seeks to be a welcoming community.    

Based on the life and teachings of Jesus Christ, we nurture our 
faith and spiritual life by: worshipping and learning together,                     

caring for each other, embracing our diversity,                                 
reaching out to those who live around us and                                    

working together in service to Creation. 

THE LIFE & WORK OF WPUC 
September 24, 2017 – October 1, 2017 

Today 10:30am   Bible Adventures (downstairs) 

   USED BOOK SALE   
Monday  6:15pm Sparks & Brownies 
 6:30pm AOTS Dinner Meeting 
Tuesday 1pm Art Group  
Wednesday 11:30am Soup & Sandwich 
Thursday 1:30pm      Little Moccasins 
 7:45 pm Worship Choir Practice 

Friday 6pm Reflection & Visioning Session 

Next Sunday 10am Joyful Noise Practice 

Thank you UCW for serving coffee during the                

month of September!  

West Broadway Community Ministry is in need of the 
following items: sandwich fillings (such as peanut butter, 
canned meat or tuna, cheez whiz), coffee, and sugar. If you 
are able to contribute any of those items, please place them in 
the bin labeled WBCM in the church entrance. Two dedicated 
volunteers will collect and deliver donations to WBCM weekly. 
Any support that you can provide is greatly appreciated.    

POP CAN UPDATE! Please be aware that the gentleman 
who collects our pop cans has requested that we 
place our donations of aluminium cans in the cage 
across the street on the boulevard in front of 
the fire hall. We no longer have the white bin in 
our kitchen. Proceeds go to “kans for kids”. 
Thank you! 

Please sign-up for Welcome Ministry on the bulletin 
board by the office! 



Soup & Sandwich at the Prendergast 
Centre begins this Wednesday Sept. 27th 
beginning at 11:30am. The cost is $8.00 
for members or non-members. Bring a 
friend! See you there!  

Reflection & Visioning: on September 29th at WPUC, join 
the executive as we continue our journey of planning for 
the future at WPUC. Sign-up sheet is in the lobby. Come 
and let your voice be heard! 

On Saturday, Oct 7th from 9:30-12pm there will be a 
Palliative Care: ‘Starting the Conversation’ workshop. Sign 
up sheet is posted on the easel in our lobby. 

TOT TIME begins again! When: 
Wed. October 11 @ 9:30 – 11:00 a.m. 
This program offers parents the 
opportunity to ‘build community’ 
together while volunteers joyfully 

engage with the infants and toddlers (all volunteers have 
the appropriate checks completed) 

Just what you’ve been waiting for! Starting on 
Wednesday Oct. 11 from 7-8:30pm, Windsor Park’s 
“Biggest Dummie” Rev. Dr. Bob Galston will lead a 

new Bible Study called “ The Gospels” (Profoundly 

Simple / Simply Profound!) 

On Oct. 12, our Thursday Morning Study Group 
starts back up, from 9:30-11am. The DVD study 
series is called ‘Follow’. Lots of people think 
Christianity is all about doing what Jesus said. 
But what if doing what Jesus says, isn’t what 
Jesus says to do at all?? Jesus’ invitation is an 
invitation to relationships, it begins with a 
simple request: Follow Me. 

 BOO! Everyone is invited to join the youth 

group on FRIDAY THE 13th of October from 6:30 

– 10 pm, for the A MAZE IN CORN! Cost: 13 yrs. 

and up $10, 4-12 yrs. $8. 

For those of you who don’t have email, please pick up your hard 
copy of the MINI SOUTHWINDS. You will find them on the table 
as you’re entering the sanctuary.  

We are looking for a volunteer to do the 
set-up of our SouthWind newsletter twice a 
year. All council/chair reports are sent to 
you, set-up is the only requirement.                                                              
Please contact the office at 204-256-8792. 

The CO-OP grocery store has a special offer on right 

now to get a free set of Cuisinart knives until Dec. 2, 

2017. If you shop there, but aren’t interested in the 

knife set, please leave your stickers in the black plastic 

container on the back counter in the sanctuary, so we 

can get this new set of knives for our downstairs 

kitchen. Thank you! 

 

Brianna Pacheco                                                      Mason Reuther 

Larry Valka                Lauren Falconer 

Rheal Laramee               Graeme Saurette 

Edgar Rempel            Adele Yakimischak 

Burton Mitchell                Melanie Spencer 

Trudy Davies                  Mike San Filippo 

Emily Kuhtey                 Kevin Sitka

                                                 *** 

 

Leo & Margaret Grandy           Ernie & Joan Roberts 
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Ian & Amber Meilleur                         Joel & Michelle Boissoneault 

Rod & Dee Degeus 
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